
  May 14, 2020 

 

HEALTH ALERT 

NOTICE TO FAMILIES REGARDING COVID-19  

STOP 

AND DO NOT ENTER  

unless you are wearing a mask  

or if: 
 

You, any member of your household, or anyone you have been in close 

contact with has: 

  A suspected or confirmed case of COVID-19  

 

  Traveled internationally   

 

 Traveled domestically from any area which is the subject of travel 
restrictions under applicable state and local guidance   

 
FOR MEDICAL PROFESSIONALS: If contact occurs while wearing recommended 

personal protective equipment or PPE (e.g., gowns, gloves, NIOSH-certified 

disposable N95 respirator, eye protection), that contact will NOT be considered 

close contact for purposes of this policy. 

These are necessary actions to protect the health of children, families and 

staff at our center. 

We appreciate your attention to these important guidelines. 


